
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Barnstable County Retirement Association (BCRA) is soliciting proposals for audit services.  These 

services will include annual audit of BCRA in accordance with accepted audit standards, compliance with 

the rules and accounting manual of PERAC and Chapter 32 of MGL and GASB 67/68. 

 

To request a copy of the RFP: 

Requests for a copy of this RFP and questions regarding it may be directed via e-mail to: 

Christine A. Tetreault, Executive Director 

Email: ctetreault@barnstablecountyretirement.org 

No phone calls please. 
 

Bid deadline: Wednesday, November 6, 2019 @ 4:00 pm EST 
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